
 

 

27 November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is usual at the end of school term that school closes at 2pm.   Due to current guidelines 
and social distancing rules children will be leaving at the following times on 18th December. 

 

Reception                      1.30pm 

Year 1 & 2                      1.45pm 

Year 3 & 4                       2.00pm 

Years 5 & 6                     2.15pm. 

 

Kind regards 

School Office 

 

 


